
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Host Families In Your Home for the CheonBo Event 
 
Justin Okamoto 
June 21, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

As many of you know, the HJ CheonBo event is coming to Belvedere July 23-24. There will be families 

coming from all over America to attend this event.  

 

To help out I'd like to see if there are any members who have a spare room or even a coach to host 

families for a night or two.  

 

If you are interested and willing to open up your home to another blessed family for the event please let 

me know so I can help work out the connections. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Pastor Justin 

 


